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SPECIAL BOARD MEETING FOR THE

PROPOSED NEW LEASE FORM 

February 19, 2019

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

The State Mineral and Energy Board will hold a special board meeting on

Tuesday, March 12, 2019 at 1:30 p.m. to be held in the LaBelle Room,

1st Floor, LaSalle Building, 617 North Third Street, Baton Rouge, Louisiana, to

discuss Articles 1, 2, 3, 5, 7, and 17 of the Proposed New Lease Form and

discuss any comments submitted by industry representatives and the public in

reference to these specific articles. 

All comments from industry and the public must be received by Suzanne

Hyatt by either U.S. Mail or by email: suzanne.hyatt@la.gov by close of

business on March 6, 2019 to be considered at the special meeting.

Comments received can be viewed on the Public Comments for the

Proposed New Lease Form page.
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meetings and will be provided an opportunity to comment on the articles of the

proposed new Lease Form that will be addressed at these meetings.

Please Note: This meeting will be held in addition to the regularly scheduled

board meeting on Wednesday, March 13, 2019 at 9:30 a.m.

Below is a comparison of the 2019 Proposed New Lease Form with the

2000 State Lease Form currently being used:

Comparison of the 2019 Proposed New Lease Form to 2000 Form

2000 State Mineral Lease Form (currently being used)
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